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[bookmark: _Hlk108427386]Notice of Oral Presentation Date Change 
(RFP MED-24-004)


To all interested parties:
The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (the Agency) is providing this notice to inform potential bidders that dates for oral presentations (if held at the discretion of the Agency) have been changed to October 11, 2023.  

Per RFP Section 4.3, the Agency may hold oral presentations. If presentations of Bid Proposals are requested, presentations may be limited to Bidders within a competitive range as determined at the sole discretion of the Agency. The competitive range comprises the most highly rated Proposals, and Bidders outside this range are removed from further consideration. The Agency reserves the right to create a short list/competitive range regardless of whether the Agency requests Bidder presentations. 

The determination order and schedule for the presentations is at the sole discretion of the Agency.  Bidders will be given additional instructions on what to prepare, timing, and attendance information prior to the oral presentations. The presentation shall not materially change the information contained in the Bid Proposal.  Oral presentations will be evaluated and scored using pre-defined criteria that will be posted on the date indicated in the Procurement Timetable.

Thank you for your interest in this procurement.

Sincerely,

Zach Gillen
Issuing Officer
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